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SUMMARY

Digest: The Act says that some product liability claims may not be filed against a health care facility.
(Flesch Readability Score: 60.1).

Provides that a health care facility is not a manufacturer, distributor, seller or lessor of a product for
purposes of a product liability civil action if the health care facility was not involved in the design or
manufacture of the product.
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